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Informational Sessions Scheduled to Discuss Impacts of Hemp, CBD & Marijuana 

 
July 10, 2019 – Do you know the difference between hemp, CBD oil, and marijuana? The City of Beloit 
Police Department is partnering with Youth2Youth and Families Fighting Addiction to bring three 
informational sessions to the community to share more about hemp, CBD, and marijuana. 
 
The meetings will be held in the Rotary Center at Riverside Park, 1160 Riverside Drive. Each meeting 
will be held from 6:30-8 p.m. 
 

 Thursday, July 11: CBD – Hemp – THC: What does it mean? 

 Thursday, July 18: Impacts to youth and communities in states that have legalized medical and 
recreational marijuana 

 Thursday, Aug. 1: What can we do as a community to create positive steps for youth prevention? 
 
 

Each session will build upon each other, but all are welcome at any session. 
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